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St. Louis, MO 63101

Rick Zucker

Associate General Counsel

(314) 342-0533
Rick.zucker@thelacledegroup.com

February 19, 2014
VIA EFIS

Secretary

Missouri Public Service Commission
Governor Office Building

200 Madison Street

Jefferson City, MO 65101

Re: Tariff Tracking No. YG-2014-0324

Dear Secretary:

On February 14, 2014, Laclede Gas Company (the “Company”) made the above-referenced
tariff filing in Case No. GR-2014-0121. Today, the Staff of the Commission informed the Company
that the Company should have opened a new case for such filing. At the request of the Staff and
Judge Pridgin, the Company has, in effect, transferred its tariff filing by withdrawing the filing in
Case No. GR-2014-0121 and filing the same tariff in new Case No. GR-2014-0231.

Accordingly, the Company hereby withdraws its February 14 tariff filing in Case No. GR-
2014-0121.

Sincerely,

L7z

ﬁick Zu
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